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Spring Is Clean 
Up Time
Now that spring is 

here, the people aroird 
town and the janitors 
of our schools will be 
cleaning yards and im
proving their appear
ances, As members of 

vthe student body, we 
can also help to bet
ter the appearance of 
the school yards.

We can do this by 
finding a proper place 
for school properties 
pc rtaining to track 
aid yard tools, and by 
putting all waste 
paper and other gar
bage in the baskets.

Let's see if all of' 
tx e students can con
tribute to this system 
and keep our school1s 
appearance one to be 
proud of.

Thanks
We wish to thank all 

o? those who were so 
k ,nd and helpful to us 
d :.ring the recent loss 
of our dear husband 
aid Dad.

Mrs. H. J. Elliot 
Mr. and Mrs. Cecil 
Elliot and family 
Mr. and Mrs. Donald 
Elliot and family 
Mr. and Mrs. Bill 
Elliot
Mr. and Mrs. James 
St. Peter and family 
Mr. and Mrs. Duane 
Grob and family 
Mr. and Mrs. Larry 
Purdy and family.

Return Pop 
Bottles
' Have you ever notic

ed the pop bottles ly
ing around in the 
halls and on top of 
the light post outside 
the building? These 
bottles should be re
turned to the place 
they belong, The sen
iors get a profit from 
the pop machinej so 
think of it this way: 
Some day you'll be 
a senior end you will 
want to make as much 
profit as possible# So 
try t •; cooperate and 
put ipe bottles •
they belong

Should Seniors 
Take Tests?
At the end of each 

school year the sen
iors are always dread
ing the fate of having 
to take semester tests.
JJsually they get out 
of them, but then—  
sometines it becomes 
necessary for them to 
take a test, Some of 
this years seniors 
have been yelling 
about taking the final 
exams and haven11 
stopped to realise 
that they are taking 
them for their own 
benefit-- to graduate.

""The teachers hope that
by taking ?..i/id passing
an exam, t!he'i will
bring their failing
grades to passing
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Do We Nee d 
R Vaca t ion ?
Most of the larger 

schools of Montana and 
many of the smaller 
ones are having Easter 
Vacation this year. 
The main argument 
against this vacation 
seems to be that it 
makes school get out 
later in the spring.

In the spring it be
comes very noticeable 
that classes become 
noisy, students talk 
back, teachers -are 
cross, and there is a 
great deal of skipping 
school. By this time 
it has been a long 
while since anyone has 
had a vacation and to 
make it worse, it's 
nice outside.

Students are so un
ruly that teachers 
must rule with an 
iron hand or not rule 
at all. If, at this 
time, a vacation was 
given (Easter Vaca
tion) - when the stu
dents and teachers got 
back they would feel 
more like going on 
with their work and 
more like learning ,tocv

Fire Season 
Starts May I
Several grass fires 

have been set this 
year while the grass 
isn't too dry. In re
cent years grass fires 
haven't been watched 
or else they were 
accidentally set off 
and got out of control. 
Grass fires should be 
watched closely and 
set on a calm day when 
the wind won't turn it 
wild. There have been 
no bad fires yet this 
year,

Thanks To Bolen
The track in back of 

the high school will 
no longer be rough and 
hard to run on because 
it was graded off 
Thursday evening,
April '•+ by Jess Bolen.
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